
 
 

PSAT/NMSQT Cancelled 
 
Due to the potentially severe weather we are expecting overnight and in the early 
morning hours, and instruction shifting to a Digital Learning Day on Thursday, 
October 29, 2020, the PSAT/NMSQT scheduled for tomorrow, October 29th has 
been cancelled. 
 
The next available day provided by College Board is January 26, 2021. All students 
currently registered to take the PSAT/NMSQT on October 29, will be rescheduled 
for the January 26th date. 
 
Please contact Carole Pearson at cpearson@paulding.k12.ga.us with any 
questions or concerns. 
 
 


